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24 July 2017 
 
Destiny Wiringi 
Email: fyi-request-6215-c882dce4@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
Dear Destiny Wiringi 
 
Re: OIA request – 075.17 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request relating to patients admitted with certain 
diagnosis, which was received by South Canterbury District Health Board on the 19 July 
2017.  
 
As per your revised questions, please see below response.  
 

1. Can you please give me the figures of patients (from 1996 to 2016) with the 
below diagnoses:- 

 Diagnosed bi-polar disorder 

 Diagnosed clinical depression 

 Diagnosed insomnia 

 Diagnosed anxiety disorders 

 Seizures caused by epilepsy 

 Diagnosed haemophilia  
 

As discussed via our email correspondence, obtaining the data from 1996 would 
incur a charge as per Section 18(f) of the Official Information Act – the information 
cannot be made available without substantial collation or research. As per your email 
request to provide as much information as possible without a charge, we have 
provided information for the past 10 years in the below table. The figures represent 
total numbers of patients for each diagnosis.  
 

 

Year Bipolar 

Diagnosis 

Depression 

Diagnosis 

Insomnia 

Diagnosis 

Anxiety 

Diagnosis 

Epilepsy 

Diagnosis 

Haemophilia 

Diagnosis 

2007 78 215 2 84 66 4 

2008 91 214 4 98 75 3 

2009 83 174 2 91 60 2 

2010 79 158 4 77 53 0 

2011 63 197 0 93 44 1 

2012 55 126 4 97 49 2 

2013 61 118 4 56 62 0 

2014 62 122 7 100 54 2 

2015 35 110 11 132 32 3 

2016 29 101 4 102 36 0 

Total 636 1535 42 930 531 17 
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I trust this information will satisfy your request. If you have any further questions please 
contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
Sarah Tester 
Administrator – Quality, Safety and Communications 
 
On behalf of  
Nigel Trainor 
Chief Executive Officer 
South Canterbury District Health Board 
 
 
 


